
 

Hi Marc, 

It's been nice to sit in on the last two Board of Medicine meetings since I started. I am getting a 
better understanding of the process and work of this Board. I appreciate that you continue to live 
stream the meetings since very few of us can dedicate a whole day to any meeting. If there is 
anything that I, or the NHMS, can do to support you and the work of the Board, please reach out 
to me. I want to forge a new path and ensure that the work of NHMS is moving things forward 
for New Hampshire physicians. 

 

I'd like to feature a standing article in our quarterly printed magazine that would highlight board 
activity and/or updates. I see this as an opportunity for members to get to know the issues and 
processes that may be changing.  The next publication is scheduled for December/January and 
articles are due November 29. I would like to keep them under 800 words, if possible. 

 

Our goal is to help improve understanding of licensure requirements and process. Having 
regular communication from you and the Board of Medicine would be a great addition. Thank 
you for considering this!  

 

Best regards, 

Cathryn (Cathy) Stratton 

CEO, New Hampshire Medical Society 

57 S Main Street, Suite #410 

Concord, NH, 03301 

 


